From:

]

To: Peter Cooper (VPA)

Cc: Samuel Duff (VPA); Laurie Mitchell (VPA); mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au;
richard.wynne@parliament.vic.gov.au; jaclyn.symes@parliament.vic.gov.au;
jaala.pulford@parliament.vic.gov.au; danielle.green@parliament.vic.gov.au;
tania.maxwell@parliament.vic.gov.au; craig.ondarchie@parliament.vic.gov.au;
wendy.lovell@parliament.vic.gov.au

Subject: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP
Date: Monday, 27 December 2021 10:49:28 AM
Hi,

I'm writing to you with my concern about the proposed quarry in Beveridge.

We live in the Mandalay estate and I believe this will negatively impact our community,
disrupt our quality of life, affect our health and devalue our property.

My wife and I are against the development of the quarry.
We'd like to thank you for your consideration and understanding our concern.

Kind regards,
Elliott & Jody Kongas
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